
Notes from Nelson Civic Choir Committee 
Meeting 16 February 2023 

Present:  Elizabeth, Robert, Kay. Apologies: Mary, Todd, Jason


1. Elizabeth and Todd working on a sponsorship drive package.


2. Preparations for MMMM concert going well, working on contracts for participants, grants, 
bookings, posters and programme.


3. Need to revise the subscription rates for 2024 to include those members who are unable to 
sing all concerts during the year. (AGM item)


4. Agreed on the need for a choir data base to computerise the membership lists. Robert to do 
some investigating.


5. Identified difficulties recruiting sufficient executive and committee members. Volunteers all 
working effectively, but need for bigger committee. 


6. Production plan being developed by Elizabeth and Todd.


7. Robert making headway updating the Constitution to fit the new mandatory requirements.


8. Agreed on prices for MMMM concert. $38 full. $28 concessions. Free for children under 12.


